
Changing the Point of Entry (Home page) in a Blackboard course 

It is possible to choose which page in your menu you would like to be the ‘home page’ for your course. 
You do not have to use the Home page that comes with your course by default; you can create a new 
one or simply point to a different existing page in your course menu.  

To change the point of entry in a course: 

1. Inside the course, go to the control panel in the lower left side of the screen and select 
‘Customization.’ 

 
 

2. Choose ‘Teaching Style.’ 

 

 



 
 
 

3. The first option is ‘Select Course Entry Point.’ Click the dropdown to select which page you 
would like your course to open with (in this example, ‘Course Information’ is selected). 
Note: The page you select must be in the menu, be available to students, and have content in it, 
otherwise it will not appear in the dropdown. 
 
 

 
 

4. Click Submit. The course should now open to the newly selected page.  

 
 

 


